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The May meeting will be Wednesday,  
May 22nd at 7:00 pm, via Zoom. 

Rachel’s Rescue 
 
Rescue Update: Sadie Finds Her Forever Home 
 
This sweet girl came to us after her family sad-
ly had to flee domestic abuse. Despite her past, 
Sadie is a total sweetheart! She's a bit hard of 
hearing, but she walks well on a leash and abso-
lutely loves cuddling with her plush toys. We're 
thrilled to share that Sadie found her forever 
home in March and is now living her golden 
years in luxury with a couple of other golden 
retrievers. 
 
 
 
We're Here to Help 
 
Our mission is to ensure that every golden retriever finds a loving home. If you're con-
sidering adopting a golden, or if you know of a golden in need, please don't hesitate to 
reach out. We're always happy to help club members connect with adoptable goldens or 
provide support to those who may need to rehome their beloved pets. We are accept-
ing donations to help with basic care, (dog food, minor vet care).  Alice Brown will be 
contacting members or you can contact her directly if interesting in donating.   
 
You can contact me at my rescue email: 
agoldensecondchance@gmail.com 
 
Together, we can give golden retrievers the second chances they deserve. 
 
Rachelle Mahoney  

mailto:agoldensecondchance@gmail.com
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Below please find a link to all the hotels that partner with the Skagit County Fairgrounds.  They offer a dis-
count to people who are using the Fairgrounds for events.  Just click on the blue words that say, Skagit 
County Lodging, and pick which hotel you'd like to stay at for the EGRC Specialty.  Also, the Premium has 
been posted and entries opened on Wednesday May 1st at noon.   
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Can everyone please remember to make a contribution for the raffle on Saturday for the Spe-
ciality in June. I'm happy to arrange pick up if needed ( within a reasonable distance ) or even 
better if people could bring their "basket" to the show on Saturday. I will probaly be there Fri-
day afternoon so that would be great too. Let me know if you have any questions at all.  
 
Thanks so much in advance.   
Susan Babich  

From Sunburst Goldens:   
Mariah, A/C CH Sunburst 
They Call the Wind Mariah 
TKN ORT NW3 obtained her 
last NW3 title and can now 
display NW3 Elite after her 
name. She is following in the 
footsteps of her mother, 
Dazzle, who finished 2 
weeks prior. Interestingly, 
they both finished with a 
3rd place overall. 

Prospective Member 
 
Debbie Seames 
Sponsors: Nancy Light and Susan Bell 
  
I have owned many Goldens throughout my life.  I currently have 7.  I started off with Obedience 
and the last 7-8 years have been involved with Hunt Tests. I am a member with Cascade Hunting 
Retriever Club and Whistling Wings. Three of my dogs have earned WC.  Two are working on 
Senior passes, and four have earned Junior Titles.  I breed two litters a year.  I have retired from 
nursing as of last July and am enjoying time spending with my dogs. 
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Board Members 
Nancy Light, President    425-354-3609 
  kylahgold@aol.com 
Peter Gortner. VP   425-247-4469 
  pckmgortner2@hotmail.com    
Kelli Armstrong, Treasurer . 425-275-6633  
  pkellia@gmail.com  
Susan Bell, Corresponding Sec  425-318-9754 
  srbell@comcast.net 

Marian Tillman,Recording Sec.   425-941-6341 
  marian@ridesoft.com 
Alice Brown   360-263-5030 
  Browns.Goldens@gmail.com 
Pat Lindquist   253-888-9733 
  calliopegold@comcast.net 
Amy Rosling   907-317-0057 
  Papa.awc@gmail.com 
       
Committee Chairs 
Programs  VACANT  
Newsletter Editor  Marj Deupree 206-201-3379 
  marjkd@gmail.com 
Puppy Referral  Claudia Shaw  425-827-7253  
Public Education  VACANT 
Historian  VACANT 
Health Clinic  BJ Mosen  425-844-9037  
Hospitality  VACANT 
Nominating Com  Ron Colyer 
 Trish Hughes 
 Deborah Blair 
Photographer  VACANT 
Property  VACANT  
Membership  Marian Tillman 425-941-6341 
Sunshine  Suzy Miller  206-300-3821 
GRCA Columnist  Rachelle Mahoney  
   605-906-1991  
GRCA Delegate  VACANT 
Social Media  Kelli Armstrong  425-275-6633  
Web Manager Marj Deupree 206-201-3379 
Audit/Budget     Kelli,Armstrong  425-275-6633 
   Committee Susan Bell 
 Rachelle,Mahoney 
 Trish Hughes  
Judges Selection Sharmin Dominke  

   Amy Rosling  

   Trish Hughes 

Donation Comm. Stacia White  360-629-6567  

   Sandy Scudder 

   Kathy Fisk 

Rescue Committee Rachelle Mahoney 

 

Special Events 
2024 Agility  Nancy Light  425-354-3609  
2024 Hunt Test  Nancy Light  425-354-3609  
2024 Specialty  Shari Phillips  206-366-5596  
2024 Awards  Pat Lindquist 253-888-9733 
2024 Holiday Party Deb, Frank Pampiks 425-881-0867 
WC/WCX Susan Bell  425-318-9754 
 Nancy Light  425-354-3609  

The Objectives of the Evergreen Golden Retriever Club 
 

a) To preserve the structure, soundness, 
temperament, natural abilities and personality 
of the Golden Retriever as described in the 
breed standard and to do all possible to bring 
their natural abilities and qualities to 
perfection. 

b) To urge members and breeders to accept the 
standard of the breed as approved by the AKC 
as the only standard of excellence by which 
the Golden Retriever shall be judged. 

c) To protect and advance the interest of the 
breed by encouraging sportsmanlike conduct 
at dog shows, field events, obedience trials 
and all functions and events where EGRC is 
being represented. 

d) To conduct sanctioned matches and specialty 
shows, field events, obedience trials and 
tracking under the rules of AKC and 

e) To educate members and the public in all 
aspects of owning a Golden Retriever. 

 
General Information 

 
General Meetings are usually held on the 4

th
 

Wednesday of each month at 7:00 p.m. Check the 
calendar on the web site at www.egrc.org. The Board 
of Directors usually meets once a month. Contact a 
Board member for upcoming meeting dates. Members 
wishing to attend must call the President to state their 
business. 
 
Application for Membership: Prospective members 
must attend either one or two meetings or functions 
before application of intent to join is accepted. 
Application forms may be obtained from Board 
members, the Membership Chair, or from the web site. 
 
Change of Address. If you have moved, changed 
your phone number or your e-mail address, please e-
mail our Membership Chair, Marian Tillman,  
marian@ridesoft.com, with this change. This is the 
only way we will be able to keep our membership rosters 
up to date. 
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